
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 July 2007 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received a letter from Mr Gary Horan regarding a proposal for a memorial wall in Lyttelton 

in commemoration of those lost and buried at sea. 
 
 The Board agreed to refer the proposal to staff for consideration and response, noting that a Council 

review of cemetery related issues was currently underway. 
 
 Correspondence from the Hon. Sir Kerry Burke, Chairman Environment Canterbury, regarding the 

Local Government Commission’s determination on Environment Canterbury’s Representation Review, 
was received. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


